
N O T I C E
On May 2, 2024, the Board of
Directors of North Hills School
District  passed  a  Proposed
Final Budget that is available
for  public  inspection  in  the
Administration  Center,  135
Sixth Avenue, Ross Township,
from 8:00 a.m. to 3:30 p.m.
Monday through Friday. This is
notice of intent to adopt the
Final Budget and real estate
tax rate at the June 6, 2024
Committee  Meeting  with
Action,  at  7:00  p.m.,  in  the
North Hills Middle School LGI
Room,  55  Rochester  Road,
Pittsburgh, PA 15229.

Lori Rieger
Board Secretary


